July 1996 to September 1996 and April 1997 to present (SEVERITY,Severe direction)





The Surveillance Panel discussed this at its meeting on December 9, 1997 and again at its January 22, 1998 meeting. To date, TMC has analyzed data and found the trend to be driven by labs G and B. It is also possible that the addition of exhaust barrels and the changes to the EBP and exhaust temp specs at the beginning of 1995 has had an effect but only at labs G and B.





The TMC has been asked to analyze more data and is continuing to investigate.
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